
Pacetti Bay Middle School SAC Meeting 

April 3, 2014 

 

Attendance:  Stacy Giangaspro, Lisa Fink, Karin Gowens, Alyssa Gowens, Sarah Brown, Vicki Padgett, 

Terry Padgett, Sarah Padgett, Michele Dosio, Kelly Jacobson, Laura Teifer, Donna Frank, Tim Klein 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Stacy Giangaspro at 2:11 pm  

 

 Financial Update: Presented by Lisa Fink 

The current balance is $0. 

 

 Voting on School Recognition Money:  Presented by Stacy Giangaspro 

A committee met to come up with the proposed voting options regarding distribution of the 

school recognition funds.  The school voted for Plan B.  Today, SAC voted unanimously to 

approve Plan B.      

 

 PBMS Principal Search Update: Presented by Kelly Jacobson 

A meeting was held for school staff, parents, and community members to offer their opinions as 

to what qualities they’d like to see in our new principal.  The next step will be to post the 

position.  We hope the new principal will be named and have the opportunity to work alongside 

Sue before the end of the school year.    

 

 Spotlight on the Guidance Department: Presented by Laura Teifer 

Laura gave a wonderful presentation explaining the role of the guidance department at PBMS.  

Guidance “bridges the gap” between home and school and helps the students in the areas of 

academics, career planning, and personal/social skills.     

 

 Good News:  Presented by Sue Sparkman 

Our Percussion Ensemble had the opportunity to perform at UNF yesterday.  Two of our 

Performing Arts classes will be presenting the musical Oklahoma, one on April 8th and the other 

on April 15th.  Tickets are on sale during all lunches for $5.  School Recognition funds will be 

distributed in the next paycheck.  Our Robotics Club members competed at KIPR STEM over 

spring break.  This was our first year to have this club and to participate in the competition.  

This year’s Battle of the Books took place on April 1st.  While we didn’t win, our members did a 

great job and enjoyed the competition.  Our Steel Drum band will perform at the next Board 

meeting on April 8th.  Our NJHS students participated in Relay For Life and raised $1222.  Our 

spring book fair will be open next week, April 7-10th.  Davidson Realty awarded our school two 

grants.  Mrs. Hoffman was awarded $1000 for technology in the classroom and Mrs. Teifer was 

awarded $500 for her anti-bullying program.  Elective forms were sent out to students for next 

school year.  We are still in need of FCAT proctors.  Please contact Susan Green if you can help.  

We want to thank our wonderful Media Specialist, Lynn Johnson, who is retiring this month, for 

her passion and dedication to PBMS since the doors opened.  Congratulations to our B2 & G2 

Think Through Math students who pooled their points to earn a $50 gift card to Pizza Hut.  They 

had their well-deserved pizza party today.  Next week is Volunteer Appreciation week.  We’ll be 



honoring our volunteer of the year, Vicki Padgett, at tonight’s banquet.  Our senior volunteer of 

the year is Mr. Iaropoli and our youth volunteer of the year is Kirsten Hubbard.  Thank you, we 

appreciate our volunteers so much!         

        

 Next Meeting Dates: 

Our last 2013-14 SAC meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 6th at 5:00 pm. 

 

 Meeting was adjourned at 2:43 pm 


